
 

CONFERENCE AND WORKSHOP: APPLYING PESTICIDES USING DRONES 
 
We are seeking expressions of interest to attend a Conference/Workshop on the 
application of pesticides by drone. 
 
The event will be held at the Doubletree Hotel in York on 23-24 May. Attendees will 
have the opportunity to hear from and discuss issues with internationally recognised 
regulators, researchers and industry experts from North America, Asia, Europe and 
Australia. This will be an interactive event, including a workshop discussing best 
practice in planning and carrying out drone spraying. 
 
Unfortunately, spaces at the event are likely to be limited. We are, therefore, at this 
stage, inviting expressions of interest. If you/your organisation would like to attend, 
please provide us with names/contact details/any organisational affiliation of 
individuals wishing to attend. If we are oversubscribed, we will have to limit numbers 
from each organisation. 
 
Please register expressions of interest at Events.CRD@hse.gov.uk by 28 February 
2023. 
 
This event is sponsored by the OECD Co-operative Research Programme: 
Sustainable Agricultural and Food Systems. 
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